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Stephen M. Pompea, National Optical Astronomy Observatory, USA

Stephen Pompea proposes to conduct a workshop on teaching with the Galileoscope for ETOP participants. At minimum, each participant will build a Galileoscope in the workshop. Ideally each participant would receive additional Galileoscopes and tripods in order to be able to run their own program for students. 

